
 

 

 

 
Second Step is Commissioning a review of non-Executive Board member payments 
   
Location:  Bristol 

Second Step is seeking highly motivated and experienced expert(s) to undertake a review of 

Board non-executive payments.   

 

About us 

A leading mental health charity across the Southwest, Second Step offers support and hope 

to people with mental health and other problems.  Our vision is that we believe in a world 

where everyone affected by mental health problems can create a positive future.  

 

We have a dynamic voluntary Board, including people with lived experience. Currently the 

Chair receives an honorarium. 

 

Scope  

We welcome proposals from experts who meet the criteria and encourage applications from 

those with experience of governance in the voluntary and/or the public sector. 

 

If you are interested in this project, please request the Commissioning Brief from 

Siobhan.conway@second-step.co.uk  

 

If you would like an informal conversation, please contact aileen.edwards@second-

step.co.uk.  

 

Closing date:  9am Friday 25 October 
  
Interview date:  TBC 
 

 

 

 

 

 

For more detailed information about these roles and to apply, please see our website 
www.second-step.co.uk. Second Step is committed to Equal Opportunities and 
welcomes applicants from all sections of the community and from people who have 
personal experience of using mental health services. 
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